Winterbourne Junior Girls' School



Year 6 Newsletter

Week ending: Friday 3rd May 2019

Remember that Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday, so we are all back to school on Tuesday.

Upcoming events:

Saturday Tuition continues this **Saturday 4th May** – please arrive in good time.

Last Session of Wednesday SATs boosters will be on **Wednesday 8th May (3.30-5.00pm)**

Year 6 Attendance this week

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an attendance target of over 97%. We are currently at:

6.1: 97.92%

6.2: 94.29%

6.3: 98.46%

Best

Well done to 6.3!

Students of the Week:

(6.1) Nia, Sabiha.

(6.2) Husna & Eleni P

(6.3) Sneha, Kriya.

The following girls achieved 90% or more in Accelerated Reader quizzes: Ridah, Annette, Alishba, Amaiah, Sneha, Zara S, Kriya, Aamna A, Husna, Samira, Tharmavi, Nikola, Princess, Kenricka, Yasmine.

Reading Student of

the Week

The following girls were awarded with a £5 voucher for making the *greatest progress* in their Reading groups.

Maryam

Samira

Tianna N

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure that your daughter has her water bottle with her, and consider purchasing a reusable bottle if you have not already done so. As a school, we are very aware of the problems resulting from over-use of plastic. Many of the girls in Year 6 bring in reusable plastic bottles, which is one really good way of reducing single-use plastic waste.



